
Petition for Transparency in Private School 

Fees 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient Name] 

Position: [Insert Position] 

Organization: [Insert Organization Name] 

Address: [Insert Address] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

We, the undersigned parents and guardians of students enrolled at [Insert School Name], are 

writing to formally petition for greater transparency in the tuition and associated fees charged by 

our institution. 

As parents, we understand the importance of funding quality education; however, we believe it is 

essential to have a clear understanding of how our tuition funds are allocated. Transparency in 

fee structures will help us to ensure that educational standards are upheld and that the value we 

receive matches the financial commitment we make. 

We kindly ask for detailed disclosures in the following areas: 

• Breakdown of tuition fees and additional costs 

• Usage of funds for academic and extracurricular activities 

• Annual budget and any projected increases in fees 

We believe that open communication between the school administration and parents fosters a 

supportive community and enhances the educational experience for our children. 

We appreciate your attention to this matter and look forward to your prompt response. Thank 

you for considering our petition. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Parent/Guardian Signature] 



Signatures: 

1. [Name, Contact Information] 

2. [Name, Contact Information] 

3. [Name, Contact Information] 


